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Brian D. Gross to speak at Perrin Conferences "Impact 
of PFAS on Environmental Litigation" Conference

January 5, 2022

MG+M Litigation Partner Brian D. Gross will be speaking at the upcoming “Impact of PFAS on 
Environmental Litigation” conference being held virtually on Thursday, January 13, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 
ET. 

Brian will be a panelist on the topic “PFAS in the Due Diligence Process and Regulatory Impacts of Those 
Changes,” discussing the regulation of Aqueous Film-Forming Foam and its impact on the aviation 
industry.

MG+M is a proud sponsor of the conference hosted by Perrin Conferences. Other topics include 
“Current Litigation and MDL Status Update,” “Insuring, Remediating and Litigating PFAS Claims,” 
“Emerging Contaminants: New Risks and Regulations,” “PFAS Pre-Treatment Programs,” and “2022 and 
Beyond: Changes Coming and Impacts on Insureds.” 

For more information about the conference, including the full agenda and registration, click here.
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